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COUGAR   TRACKS  
Mission:  Saint Joseph Catholic School Community is committed to all students to provide 

spiritual and personal growth, academic excellence, and service to others. 

“Share Your Gifts” 
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Mass Schedule  
Next week the students will not be going to Mass 

with the program and Christmas Breakfast.  When we 

return it will be 5th & 6th week. 

 

 
       

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Christmas Program 
There will be performances of the Christmas program 

at 1:00 and 7:00 on Monday, December 19th.  

Following the evening performance there will be 

cookies and punch along with a special guest in the 

church basement.  Students are asked to wear their 

Sunday best, no jeans please, for the program.  

Supervision will begin at 6:45 in the church basement 

for the evening performance.  

 

Christmas Break 
December 20th will be our last day before break. We 
will dismiss at noon that day. There will be bus service 
and after school care available. Students do not need to 
bring their backpacks on Tuesday.  
 

Free Dress Days 
Leading up to break we will have a few extra free dress 
days. 

• Monday, December 19th: Festive Wear 
(Christmas shirt, dress, etc) The students can 
wear jeans. The matinee is in the afternoon so 
please be sure to be in appropriate dress for the 
afternoon performance. 

• Tuesday, December 20th: Pajama Day  

 

 
 

 

 

 

Advent Angel 
The next item due on Monday, December 19th it will 
be for the final reveal.  Students needs to bring a home 
treat and Christmas ornament/decoration.  
 

Merry Christmas! 
The faculty and staff wish everyone a Merry Christmas 
and Happy New Year!  We hope everyone enjoys time 
with family and friends celebrating the birth of our 
Savior!  
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Donation 
We were once again blessed with a very generous 
donation in the amount of $200 per student.  This 
anonymous donor has given all the schools in the 
dioceses this generous blessing for the past several 
years.  What a wonderful blessing it is to be blessed by 
those that see such value in Catholic education.  We 
are truly grateful to all those that support St. Joseph!  

Upcoming Events 

12/19-Christmas Program @ 1:00 
& 7:00 
12/20-Early Out @ 12:00-End of 
Quarter 
12/21-1/3-No School-Christmas 
Break 
1/16-No School 
1/20-Home & School Piano Bar 
1/27-Lock In 
1/29-All School Mass 
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Manner Monday: Transitions will be swift, quiet, 

and orderly 

• Try to eliminate distractions to stick to goals 
and be efficient 

 

Saint of the Month: St. Nicholas 

Quarterly Charism: Empathy  
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